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Dear Mr. Evans:

Reference: Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant, Unit 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341

Subject; Security Plan for License to Receive
Unirradiated Nuclear Fuel Assemblies

Attached are seven copies of a description of Detroit
Edison's Security Plan to protect unirradiated fuel
assemblies. An application for a license to receive
fuel assemblies has been separately sent to Mr. John
Davis, Director for Special Nuclear Materials. In that
transmittal, Detroit Edison requested that the license
be issued on or before Feburary 25, 1983

In accordance with the Commission's Rules of Practice,
specifically Section 2 790 of 10CFR Part 2 and Section
9 5 of 10CFR Part 9, The Detroit Edison Company hereby
requests that the attached copies of the "New Fuel
Storage Security Plan" be treated ac proprietary and
withheld from public disclosure.

If you have any questions concerning this submittal,
please contact Mr. Larry E. Schuerman, (313) 649-7562.

Sincerely,

'

M
|thdQ--

Harry auber
Group Vice President
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